
You are cordially invited to our Season launch for First Lego
League.  This will be a virtual session held via Google Meet.

Wednesday 15th September 2021 @ 4pm
or

Thursday 16th September 2021 @ 4pm

Please email julia.small@ictinschools.org with details of which
session you would like to attend.  We will then contact you with

joining instructions.
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